Kelly Maria

From: taura campbell <locampbell@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 9:13 AM
To: Kelly Maria

Subject: support of HB 3177~ please submit to public hearing

Support of HB 3177 please submit to public hearing.

Any imported, sold fresh, frozen or at a restaurant GE Salmon should be legally labeled. These byproducts of the testing
labs are not what | want to eat, buy or feed to my children and community. { have the right to know what tam
CONsSUming.

i there truly are no worries with GE products, than Monsanto, syngenta what ever company backing these products
would not poor millions into campaigning against said labeling. There is unclear communication in what we truly are
creating, dispersing and consuming as a nation. Why?

Please support HB 3177 so the people may continue to live within our differences.

Laura Campbell
Jackson county voter.



